G20: Notice of the violation to information disclosure
On 20/06/2017, G.Home Textile Investment Joint Stock Company was warned the violation to the information disclosure as follows:

On 26/04/2017, Hoi Stock Exchange issued Announcement No. 566/TP-SGDHN on putting the stock of G20 into the alert case. Besides, according to Hanoi Stock Exchange, from 01/01/2017 to now, G.Home Textile Investment Joint Stock Company violated the information disclosure 3 times.
Hanoi Stock Exchange wards and requires the Company to implement the information disclosure  duty of listing organization.

